
 

 

21 days before the beginning of the Autumn Equinox, 

A unique once a year observed phenomenon called the Calendar 

Beginning of Autumn will happen all around the world. 

 

We kindly invite you to mark this day together with ‘‘Universa 

Via“ international school and join a special experimental journey 

 

 

 

on 1st September (Tuesday). 

 

 Grades 1-4 begin their journey at 10 a.m. 

 

 Dress code – formal (school uniform); 

 Due to the epidemiological situation, it is recommended to 

wear face masks, gloves and use hand sanitizer. 

 During the event, we kindly ask to keep 2- metre distance 

and follow the instructions.  

  The event is tech-friendly so smart devices that help you to 

capture precious moments could be brought along. 

*If possible, please fill the written notice for the prevention of 

COVID- 19 spread.  

 

Dear School Community, 

 

„More Space for Imagination“ 


